
CCHA Special Membership Meeting 

June 29th, 2019 

 

2:30 PM the Special membership meeting was called to order. Quorum was not present so we 

waited 5 minutes. 

 

2:35 PM President Murray Thompson called the meeting to order. 25 members were present. (19 

is a quorum) 

 

Murray outlined the reason for the change describing that it goes to the roots of the Cow Horse 

legacy in California. There are also no rights to the name as stated by the NRCHA. The name 

change will be in effect beginning with the 2020 show year. 

 

The floor was opened for discussion. No one had any comments. 

 

Murray made a motion to change the name of the California Cow Horse Association to the 

California Reined Cow Horse Association. 

 

Murray called for a vote. 23 were in favor; 2 were opposed. The motion passed. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:40. 
 


